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The Little Owl is a bi-Weekly Newsletter produced by the Skeetchestn Indian Band 

Office for all recipients of the Skeetchestn Community. If you would like to contribute 

to the Newsletter please contact the Receptionist @ (250) 373-2493  
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Post Office will be closed June 21 @ 

1:15 pm for Renovations. 
 

Pick up Replacement Keys at the Post Office June 

24th or there after and exchange your old keys for 

new keys.  

I would like to congratulate our son 

Alex John on graduating in High 

School  and we are very proud of him 

on his accomplishments in his  

schooling.  

 

Love Dad, Jamie, 

Grandma, Brothers and 

Sisters 
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The Skeetchestn Community 

School  

 

will be closed July 8th until  

Aug 19th, 2019 

 

Please contact Bryce Ross at  

sibprincipal@skeetchestn.ca  

or  

 

Holly Deneault at  

hollydeneault@skeetchestn.ca  

 

if you have questions regarding the 

2019-2020 school year. 

 

mailto:sibprincipal@skeetchestn.ca
mailto:hollydeneault@skeetchestn.ca
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 Please note the following changes to   
Patient Travel Days for the Month Of  
June 2019 
 
June 25, 2019 
July 9, 2019 
 
 
 

 
Please do not book your  
appointments any later 
than 2:00 p.m. as there are 
elderly patients that cannot 
wait for long periods of 
time and need to make it 
home in a timely manner. 
 
 

 
To Book your ride please call Melody at  
250-373-2493 at your earliest convenience.  
Thank You 


